
            St. Peter’s National School Agreed Report on Board of Management Meeting   

  

Information discussed at Board of Management Meetings is of a confidential nature.  

At the end of each Board meeting, the Board will decide what matters may be reported on to staff, 

parents etc.  

  

  

Date of Board of Management Meeting:  
  

  

Thursday, 11th of March, 2021   

  

Information for reporting to Staff/Parents following meeting of the Board  

  
The minutes of the Board meeting of 28th of January, 2021 were approved by the Board.  
  

The Board noted the Child Protection Oversight Report. 

The Principal informed the Board about key school developments, including Teaching and Learning issues, since the last Board 

meeting  

The Board discussed developments in relation to the school’s Covid-19 response plan and return to school logistics plan 
 

The board approved  the school’s accounts for 2019/2020 together with the authorisation letter to the school’s accountant. 

The board agreed  a mask wearing policy for pupils in 5th and 6th class prior to ratifying and strongly encouraging pupils to wear them 

in class.  

The next meeting will be held on Thursday, 22nd of April 2021.  
 

 

  

  

Signed: John Dunne          Chairperson, Board of Management  

  

Date: 11/3/21 

 


